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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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Acting Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

24 January 2014

Dear Parents

The first week of the clubs has been great with many children participating.  The newspaper club was buzzing on Tuesday and I am looking forward to reading some of the articles from the club.  If a child wants to join a club there is still room.  Please sign a letter to say you give permission for them to stay.

The children enjoyed their trip to the Museum and asked lots of great questions.  As ever, they were all great ambassadors for our school.  After the museum we went for a run around in a local park as we needed to run off some energy.  Apologies to parents as it was considerably muddy going between the play areas and there were lots of shoes that needed cleaning as a result!

Thanks to all who have brought in donations for the British Heart Foundation.  I know they are extremely grateful.  They will be collecting your donations on Monday so there is still time to donate.

St Maddern’s were on the radio on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Just before Christmas, a number of children were recorded talking about how they enjoyed music at school.  I am reliably informed they could be heard on Classic FM on Tuesday and Radio Cornwall on Wednesday between 7 and 8am.  If you go onto BBCiplayer you can listen to it.

I know a number of parents have been checking hair for headlice.  We still have a problem.  For the time being if all children with long hair could wear their hair up, this will help to eradicate the problem.
There is a change in the dinner menu on Thursday 30 January to celebrate Chinese New Year.  Please check the special menu poster on the bottom door to see if your child would like a school dinner that day.  Please note the normal menu will not be available.
HEADTEACHER AWARD

Week 3  Noah Garcia Townsend for tackling challenging maths problems successfully.
STAR READERS
Fern, Jowan G, Kayden, Harry, Maisie, Kelci, Sebastian and Abigail Birch
Best wishes

Helen Pearce
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